
Important Notice 
About New Hearing Aid 
Battery Packaging 

In March 2024, hearing aid battery packaging for zinc-air button cell or coin 

batteries was changed to comply with Reese’s Law. 

What’s Resse’s Law?
This law was created to prevent accidental ingestion of small batteries, 

particularly by children and pets. It is named after Reese Hamsmith, a child who 

died after swallowing a button battery in 2020.

What’s Different About the New Packaging? 
The updated packaging is made of thick, tamper-resistant plastic, so you must 

use scissors to open it. 

How to Open the New Packaging
1. Choose a battery to remove.

2. Use sharp scissors to cut through the packaging on each side of the battery.

3. Peel away the cardboard backing and pop out the battery.

Watch a demo!
Scan this QR code to view a quick video tutorial:

Questions? Ask our team for help.

Rockport (207) 226-0288   |   Waterville (207) 873-7191


